
From: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 12:56 PM 
To: tekwork02@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 
 
Good afternoon, 
The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the record you seek. You may request this from the 
Department for Children and Families, here: https://dcf.vermont.gov/contacts/public-records.  
 
Best wishes, 
The Attorney General’s Office 
 

https://dcf.vermont.gov/contacts/public-records

